
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
October 10, 2019 

 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to let you know that Academia Stella Maris (www.academiastellamaris.ca) merits 
your financial and prayerful support. Academia Stella Maris is a not-for-profit private Catholic 
school located in Limoges, in the Archdiocese of Ottawa, close to the East end of Ottawa. This 
school spans kindergarten to grade eight with teaching faithful to the Magisterium of the 
Church. Parents from all over Ottawa, the Nation municipality, and Prescott-Russell Township 
send their children there. 
 
I visited the school in August and I found the teachers and families to be welcoming and 
supportive. The school’s programs are designed to allow children to grow in knowledge and 
faith. 
 
Because Academia Stella Maris is not government funded, it must rely on tuition fees and 
donations to sustain itself. The school seeks to grow its full-time program as well as assist 
homeschooling families. The noble goals of this registered charity require the financial 
resources that you can provide. 
 
I thank you for your generosity, 
 
      Sincerely yours in Christ, 
 
 
 
 
      ✠ Terrence Prendergast, S.J. 
         Archbishop of Ottawa 
      Bishop of Alexandria-Cornwall 
 


